
JERICHO PUBLIC LIBRARY SEX OFFENDER POLICY 

The Jericho Public Library receives announcements from the Nassau County Police 
Department on sex offenders as an electronic attachment e-mail to our administrative 
office. Photos, names, and current addresses with the type of offense committed from the 
perpetrator are sent monthly to the JPL. These announcements are filed in a binder in the 
Administration Office, and it is available to the public for inspection Monday through 
Friday 9-5 p.m. and Wednesday 10-5 p.m. 

Access to this information is available to all library staff at any time. 
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